
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Ryan DeKnikker
Subject: RE: CU-20-00006 Swiftwater Storage - Notice of SEPA Action & Public Hearing
Date: Friday, July 23, 2021 8:03:51 AM

Good morning Ryan,
 
Sorry you had issues accessing the meeting.  We did have the meeting from 6pm until a little after
7pm last night.  Did you try calling in?  those instructions were also on the information.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Ryan DeKnikker <dekr@yakamafish-nsn.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 6:04 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Re: CU-20-00006 Swiftwater Storage - Notice of SEPA Action & Public Hearing
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Hi Kelly,
I was unable to log on. Was the meeting rescheduled?
Thanks,
Ryan
 
On Thu, Jul 1, 2021 at 8:43 AM Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good morning,
 
Attached to this e-mail you will find:
 

Notice of SEPA Action & Public Hearing
SEPA Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance (MDNS)

mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:dekr@yakamafish-nsn.gov
mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us


SEPA Checklist
Instructional Material for Public Hearing

 
Below are the links to all documents associated with the Swiftwater Storage conditional Use
Permit Application:
 
CU-20-00006 Swiftwater Storage  - Internal
 
CU-20-00006 Swiftwater Storage - External
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan,
Kittitas County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited
capacity. At this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time
I will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately
and delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14

 
--
Ryan DeKnikker
Yakama Nation
Fish Habitat Biologist
509-945-5389
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